
MEMBERSHIP
REGISTRATION

DATES 
Registration Opens

 12/4 at 10am 
for half-year and quarter-

year memberships.

Register Online:
NWTC.EDU/ArtisanCenter

Starting January
2024,the  Ceramic

Studio Newsletters will
arrive at the beginning
of each 6-week class

rotation. 

Tin Oxide is on backorder. Tin Oxide is used to
mix Eggshell (Egg) , Cream Breaking Rust (CBR),

and Raspberry. The backordered material is a
supplier issue that we can’t control.  

CERAMIC STUDIO 
NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2023

CERAMIC STUDIO 
COORDINATOR 

Annie Stenseth
annie.stenseth@nwtc.edu 

920-272-9810

STUDIO GLAZE REPLACEMENT

OPEN STUDIO
MEMBER UPDATES

FINAL FIRING DATES
To have items completed before winter

break, items need to be BONE DRY on the
 “Bisque Shelf” by 11/30/23

and all items will need to be on the 
“Glaze Shelf” by 12/8/23

WINTER BREAK
Open Studio Hours end 12/16/23 at 2:30pm
*We will have pick-up hours available the following

week but there will be no work times available.*

Egg  CBR

NEW STUDIO GLAZE 
OATMEAL (OAT)

(A Raspberry replacement is currently being tested.)

While testing new glaze recipes that do not use Tin
Oxide, a new glaze has been created. Oatmeal will
be our new Studio Glaze that will replace Eggshell

and Cream Breaking Rust.

Open Studio Hours begin 1/8/24 at 9am
(For Full-Year, Half-Year, and 3rd QTR-Year Members)

ALL HALF-YEAR AND
QTR-YEAR MEMBERS, 
PLEASE CLEAR YOUR

SHELVES


